
   
 

Helena Huynh / 7739 Mikayla Ct Indianapolis, IN 46217 
 
 

03/14/2022 
 
Vanessa Countryman, Secretary 
Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20549-0609 
 
Re: Short Position and Short Activity Reporting by Institutional Investment Managers; Notice of 
Proposed Amendments to the National Market System Plan Governing the Consolidated Audit Trail for 
Purposes of Short Sale-related Data Collection. File No: S7-08-22 
 
 
 
Dear Secretary Countryman: 
 
 
In regards to S7-08-22, it is long overdue for institutions engaged in short sales to begin reporting short 
sale data. Such report would embark accountability upon the individuals/entities that have “fiduciary 
duties.” Without this level of transparency, I see no confidence for the investing public.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Helena Huynh 
 
 


